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Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

From: toua@hmongtownmarketplace.com

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 11:10 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1

Cc: Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul); Jameson Ho Shing Liu; 

shoua@hmongtownmarketplace.com

Subject: The Food Container ordinance issue

Dai, I was approached a couple of days ago to support the objection of the foam container ordinance.  I was rushed to 
give an answer of supporting the opposition of the ordinance.  I was also rushed to have my signature sent out to attach to 
a letter I have not seen yet.  Today, I received a call from a law firm but I refused to talk because I did not feel 
comfortable.  I have not supported the agenda.  I would like to do more research to see what will be best for my vendors 
and the marketplace.  Please set up a meeting at the HmongTown Marketplace at any week day after 6 pm and I will be 
pleased to get my vendors involved to get their opinion and decision.  Any decision made will need to be well 
informed.  To reach this solution, at the meeting please bring the type of containers that the city is proposing to replace 
the foam containers, where the vendors can buy them, and the price list.  I appreciate your attention at this matter and I 
apologize for causing a misunderstanding.    
 

 


